
SB 520 Speed Monitoring System-Safety Corridors   Hearing Date 2/4/25 at 1:00 
Sponsor-Sen. Charles 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
Please vote favorably on this bill. I live in a suburban neighborhood where the speed limit is 
mostly 25 m.p.h. There are more drivers than ever speeding through our neighborhood streets, 
without regard for children, animals, bicyclists, or other pedestrians who enjoy walking for 
exercise. Many homeowners have signs out front to urge drivers to slow down.  
 
This bill is reasonable in that it will authorize the State Highway Administration to use speed 
monitoring systems in areas determined to be of high risk to vulnerable road users and 
priority corridors in the Administration's Pedestrian Safety Action Plan.  
 
Thank you, 
Maureen Fine 
2509 Knighthill Lane 
Bowie, MD 20715 


